

Our Ref:

AL/MEP

Date

25 January 2012

Mr Harry McGrath Chair dotScot Ltd 5 Blythswood Square GLASGOW G2 4AD Angela Leitch CHIEF EXECUTIVE

John Muir House Haddington East Lothian EH41 3HA Tel 01620 827222 Fax 01620 827410 chiefexec@eastlothian.gov.uk

Dear Mr McGrath

dotScot

I am pleased to offer East Lothian Council's support for the proposed dotScot (gTLD) aimed at providing a clear identity for Scottish interests and culture on the web.

East Lothian Council supports the creation of the .scot domain which we feel will generate increased international awareness of Scottish culture and language and of 'Scotland' the brand. This could benefit East Lothian based businesses, especially in the important tourism and food and drink sectors.

We are keen to see the dotScot Registry bid succeed and believe the not-for-profit model is particularly appropriate for this type of community interest. Should you be successful in your application to ICANN we would be interested in acquiring a .scot domain name and promoting its availability amongst East Lothian businesses and cultural organisations.

I would be very grateful if you could keep me informed of developments in this regard.

Yours sincerely

Angela Leitch annul gina during peneggigan proping passed paranceaux cabeological

Chief Executive eq intermental executives of geometric relations and leading and of

c Councillor Paul McLennan Leader



